
Stay Connected 

Who’s on your list?
After Andrew met Jesus, the Bible says the very next thing he did was go and
find his brother, Simon, to tell him the news that he found Christ.  As believers
in Jesus, the news of Who we’ve met should be continually upon our lips.  How
can we not tell someone else of the goodness of God?

Let me encourage you to create a list, starting with the people closest to you to
share the good news of Jesus with.  Pray for a fresh awareness of the urgency of
spreading God’s story of redemption. 

Pastor Chris 

Next Steps 

Pray for Vitaliy & Nadia who serve in Eastern
Ukraine.  Pray for God to open doors to share the
good news of the gospel.  Pray that God will
protect and preserve their ministry that is
flourishing during uncertain times. 

sherwoodrome.com

An easy way to learn more about beginning a
relationship with Jesus, baptism, or church
membership is to use our next steps tab on our
website.  There you will find various resources that
cover several topics. 

One thing that is true for every believer in Jesus -
there is always a next step of faith ahead.  
Discover yours today and continue to grow in the
grace of Christ Jesus. 

Missions



During this fall there are multiple opportunities for investment into the lives of students.   
We have witnessed what God can do in transforming hearts from darkness to light over
and over again, yet we are believing God for more.  You can be on the frontlines of
transformation by investing in this ministry. 

The number one request is for our Sherwood family to pray intentionally for students to
come to know Jesus and grow into world changers.  Pray for their parents to not only
support them in their spiritual journey, but join them in a deep passion for Christ. Pray for
additional Sherwood members to volunteer their time to assist in reaching this
generation.

If God is calling you to explore further in how to invest in Sherwood Students, please
reach out to Pastor Matt   matt@sherwoodrome.com 

Serve at Sherwood

Our youngest guests need adult volunteers!  You can
make a huge impact through serving in our growing
Sherwood Kids Ministry.  Find the perfect place for
you to use your gifts and talents. 
 

Contact Mindy Wright for details ‭(706) 767-0204‬

Room Helper 
Teacher
Baby rocker
Check-in
Supply Organizing 

Security
Prayer Team
Family Support
Kids’ worship



The Bible says, “Let everything that has breath praise the Lord.” Ps 150:6

When you arrive next Sunday, come with a heart prepared and primed to give praise to
the Lord Jesus! We are so extremely blessed to have the talents of those who are
musicians and vocalists as they lead us each week during our worship gathering. Would
you join our pastoral staff in praying for increase of our music ministry? 
 

Pray for the development of a broad spectrum of instrumentalists and vocal teams.  Pray
that God will raise up new members to join this group.  If you have had experience in
playing any instrument and would like to use that talent for the Lord, Pastor Allen would
love to hear from you.  allen@sherwoodrome.com 

Upcoming at Sherwood

Community Block Party at Ashland Park Apartments 5p-7p / Volunteer Opportunities
include - serve food, game booth, face paint, set up, door to door encouragement.

Equip424 Conference at Pleasant Valley South / 
Floyd County Baptist 3P-8P Training opportunities 
worship / message Scan the QR code to Register or 
visit  floydbaptist.org/equip424-conference

Community Block Party at Village Green Apartments 5p-7p Volunteer Opportunities
include - serve food, game booth, face paint, set up, door to door encouragement.

Sherwood at the Park / Shannon Park 3p-6:30p
Make your plans to attend an evening of fellowship with your Sherwood Family and
Friends.  Three on three basketball Tournament Hoseted by Model Basketball 
Corn-Hole Tournament, Kick-ball for families to enjoy. Rock-climbing wall, and
dinner on the grounds, followed by a time of worship and Word. 

SEPT 10

SEPT 17

OCT 8 

NOV 5 



Giving

Senior Adult Luncheon 10a-12p at Sherwood.  This is a great opportunity to 
invite your friends.  Registration is open this coming Sunday in the Welcome Center. 

Christmas Caroling 5p-7p Don’t miss the chance to spread some Christmas joy as
we sing carols at different locations.   

Christmas Eve Service | One Service at 10a | no small groups

New Year's Eve Service | One Service at 10a | no small groups

NOV 14 

DEC 3

DEC 24 

DEC 31 

October is Pastor
Appreciation Month.  
Each year our fellowship takes up a love
offering for our pastoral staff.  Would you
consider giving a special monetary gift as a
gesture of our deep appreciation for the
investment they are making in our lives for the
Kingdom’s sake?

Giving can be done online at
sherwoodrome.com/giving or if you prefer to
mail in, our church address is:
1 Goodman Road
Rome, GA 30161
Donations can also be made in person via one
of the donation boxes at church.
 

Let’s Grow inSunday School 
The spiritual wellbeing of the believer in Christ is vastly increased when involved in
Sunday School / Bible Study Groups.  Through regular attendance, participants are
encouraged to reach, teach, win and spiritually care for others.   

Together we can grow stronger in our faith and reach a broken world with the gospel.  
Let’s pray for a renewed spirit of learning together and leading others to the Savior. 

 


